
 

 

 

Hemlock Township Planning Commission Meeting  

October 4th, 2016 
 

 
 

 

 

I. Call to Order 

 

 

II. Review / Approval of August 2nd, 2016 meeting minutes  

 

 

III.         Old Business:     

 

   Revised plans for the Highway Occupancy Permit for Harbor 

Freight were submitted on September 28th, 2016 by McMahon 

Transportation Engineers and Planners. They are currently under 

review by PennDOT.  The second driveway access gained 

approval. 

 

 

IV.          New Business:  

  

A)   A proposal for townhouses has been submitted by Ted Oman on behalf of                                                                                                              

developer Cristian Foust. 

 

          B)   Hazard Mitigation Grant Program #4267 

 

 

V.           Member and Citizen Comments        

                                                                                                            

         

VI.          Other Business and Educational Opportunities 

                  

 

VII.         Adjournment 


